Dear Parent,

Today in class your child indicated that they wanted to receive Jesus as
their Lord and Savior. Your child was led in prayer according to Romans
10:9 (If you declare with your mouth, “Jesus is Lord,” and believe in your
heart that God raised him from the dead, you will be saved.)

We would never lead a child in this important step if we felt like they
didn’t understand what was happening, however we encourage you to
discuss this experience with them and help them understand what
happened and what their next steps are.

If you would like guidance on how to discuss this with your child, you
can contact me at [INSERT EMAIL ADDRESS]

Yours in Christ,

[INSERT NAME]



